Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Submission for ad hoc committee for Thursday

From: Joe Queirolo

Date: Friday, July 17, 2020 at 8:57 AM
To: SupervisorMitchoff

Subject: Question for health services

Dear Supervisor Mitchoff,

| appreciate the hearings you've been having each Thursday. The public really benefits by having regular detailed
explanations of the Covid-19 situation.

| have a question for you to submit: since Contra Costa has been on the state's watch list three times and has the highest
infection rate of all the Bay Area counties, I'm wondering what it is about our county that gives us these dubious
distinctions? Are CCC residents more stubborn than most? Poorer? Living in more cramped quarters? Or has CC Health
Services done a poor job of communicating the seriousness of the pandemic?

Thank you,

Joe Queirolo
Concord





